
 

 

 
 

 

Parish Priest :    

Fr Frank O’Loughlin 
 

 

SUNDAY MASSES :  6.00pm (Sat) Vigil Mass; 9am & 11am (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 

WEEKDAYS :     Monday             Mass                   5pm       Convent  

      Tues      Mass                   9.30am 

      Wed       Mass                   9.30am 

      Thurs           Mass                   9.30am    

      Fri              Comm Service   9.30am    

      Sat  am                    No  Mass /  No Comm Service   

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS : 

This  Week  :   6pm      J  Sexton,  B  Scott,  F  Meade 

     9am      T  Duggan,  B  Dunne,   M  Noonan 

    11am     C  O’Reilly,  L  James,  K  Allen,  A  Mandarino 

Next Week :     6pm       S Bartl,  Z  Burgess,  Volunteers 

     9am T & B Coyne,  K Wilson, A-M Meadows 

    11am M Murtagh, M Mutimer, R Delceppo, J Lamb 

 

READERS :     

This  Week      6pm    A  Thornton  &  D  Kinsey     9am    J  Noonan  &  S  Humphrey 

      11am      L  Warner  &  J  Ulbrick                 

Next  Week:     6pm    H McGrath & B Murphy       9am    J  Standish &  W  Commins 

      11am      K  Allen  &  P  Wassell 

SACRED HEART 

SANDRINGHAM 
13th  March  2011 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School         9598  9322 

Email :  domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH  NOTICES       

1st   SUNDAY   IN   LENT 

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY :     1st  Reading …….Bk of Genesis           12:1-4 

YR A               2nd    Reading…..St Paul to Timothy   1:8-10 

                Gospel  …………. Matthew                           17:1-9 



LENT 

1) LENT  AT  HOME  :  As usual we will have sheets to  help mark Lent for use 
at Home.        Each week there will be a Reflection Sheet plus a Scripture 
passage for each day of the week and a simple guide to how to pray over the 
Scriptures. 

2) Project Compassion boxes and envelopes are available in the foyer. 

3) Lenten Calendars are also available in the foyer with a short reflection for 
each day. 

4) The Lenten Reflection—on the internet.  The Australian Bishops provide this 
exploration of the Scriptures throughout Lent.   
You can find it on  www.thereflection.vividas.com.   You can also go to it 
through the parish website. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CATECHUMENATE  GROUP :     Next meeting this Thurs March 17th at 

8pm in the New Meeting Room. 

LEADERSHIP  GROUP :  Meets on Monday March 21st at 7.30pm in the 

New Meeting Room. 

RITE  OF  ELECTION  :   
At the 11am Mass this Sunday, our catechumens 
will take their next step toward their reception 
into the Church.    In this rite, they commit 
themselves to be baptized or received and we 
accept their commitment and they inscribe their 
names into the baptismal register. 

SINGING  PRACTICES  FOR  EASTER :    

WE  NEED  MORE  SINGERS  IN  OUR  CHOIR !!! 

There are only 4 practices involved in the preparation 
for Easter.....so it is not a long or over-demanding 
commitment.   
The practices will be on Wednesday March 16th,  
Thursday March 31st,  Wednesday April 13th and 
Wednesday April 20th.  All are at 7.30pm in the 
Church.   
1st  PRACTICE :This coming WED MARCH 16th. 

ST  PATRICK’S  DAY 

March 17th, as next 
Thursday,  Mass @ 
9.30am. 

 



ASHES  to EASTER CONCERT : 

        Lenten Reflection—Songs and 
Stories with Peter Kearney, singing,  
guitar and narration on Sunday April 
3rd 2pm at St Agnes Church, Spring 
Rd, Highett.  $5 admission. 
      See flyer in foyer for more           
information.   
Tel Kate ……..9532 1794 

STAR  OF THE  SEA  COLLEGE 

A new Performing Arts Centre is currently 
under construction at Star of the Sea Col-
lege. The centre will be named ‘Faybyrne’ 
after the two foundresses of the school, 
Mother Paul Fay and Mother John Byrne. 
All Star families, past and present have 

the opportunity to acquire a lasting        
reminder of their connection with the 

school, through the purchase of a seat in 
the new centre. 

A plaque bearing the name of a single 
student, family, group of friends or year 
level group will be affixed to your seat. 
The cost of a seat is $600 (tax deducti-

ble). 
For further information please contact 

Bert Quan at Star of the Sea – 95966099, 

or go to www.starmelb.catholic.edu.au 

EASTER  CARDS 

Easter Cards are available 
in the Parish Shop  after 

Mass. 

LETTER from BISHOP of 
TOOWOOMBA : 

We have received a letter of 
thanks from Bishop Bill Morris of 
Toowoomba for our contribution 
to the Disaster Fund he set up to 
relieve the problems caused by 
the flooding in Toowoomba and 
Grantham.  

Bishop Morris’ letter is on the   
Notice Board in the foyer. 

VERY  SPECIAL  OCCASION  : 
SR  ANILA’S  FINAL  PROFESSION : 

On Saturday March 26th  at 11am we will have 
the celebration of Sr Anila’s Final Profession. 

This will be presided over by Archbishop Hart.  
Sr Anila is a member of the Mercy Sisters who 
are with us at Mass each week.   

Very appropriately Sister takes communion fort-
nightly to our parishioners at Fernhill Mercy.   

Parishioners are welcome to come along to the 
celebration. 

SAOIRSE  

appearing at Brunswick Music  
Festival on Sat March 26th @ 8pm 
Contact :   
brunswickmusicfestival.com.au 

IRISH  MUSIC  AT  ITS  BEST! 
Enquiries Bernadette 0417055190 

YES !  Come and enjoy   
Bernadette & Anthony & co with  
fantastic entertainment as usual !! 



THE  SICK  :          Peter Roberts,  Frank Scully, Aileen Hirst,  Timothy Sim,        

Carmel Gleeson,    Tim Wilson,     Warren Gleeson,    Kathleen  Phillips,    Louise 

Davis,     Bryan Dowd,     Carl Perry,   Carmel Inguanti,     Leon Connors,   Sara 

Healey,   Cyril Murray,   Joan Corfee,   Teresa Curtin,  Anne Thornton, Frank Simm 

 RECENTLY  DECEASED :   Michael Sullivan,  Brian Bell 

ANNIVERSARIES :   Monica Rudd,  Mary Borland,  John McKenna 

COLLECTION  COUNTERS :   

THIS WEEK:       Team 7 :  A  Power, K  Wilson,  P  Longshaw,  J  &  G  Smith  

NEXT WEEK:      Team 1 :   F  Owens,  D  Keary,  P  McAleer,  T  McKenna 

 

CHURCH   PREPARATION   TEAM  :      

                13th  Mar    Carmella Luppino,  Sue Thorp              No flowers during Lent 

         19th  Mar     Kym Hardeman,  Tina Fraser    “ 

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and 

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the  

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

BAPTISMS   THIS  SUNDAY 

 
 XAVIER  ROMELUS  D’BACO 

       son of Anthony &  Anna 

 EVE  APRIL  VIOLET  TAYLOR 

      daughter of  Benjamin & Kimberley 


